
Linden Plaza
Project

Location: Weather permitting, the workshop will be held at the plaza at 
the south end of Linden Avenue. In case of rain, the workshop will be at 
the Carpinteria Community Library Community Room. Please check our 
website for the most up to date information on the location.

You are invited to a public workshop! 
January 11, 2025, at 10:00 am
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